
Town of Schodack
TOWN HALL

1777 COLUMBIA TURNFIKE
CASTLETON, NEW YORK 12033

MICHAEL P. GLAVIN TELEPHONE (S18) 477-7918
SUPERVISOR

May 29, 1997

Honorable Merrilyn Pulver
Council woman, Town of Fort Edward
R.D. 1, Box 222
Fort Edward, NY 12828

RE: Hudson River PCB Dredging Project

Dear Councilwoman Pulver:

I am in receipt of your May 13 letter and gave each of our
Town Board members a copy. We plan to discuss this project at our
June 12 Town Board meeting and I will notify you as soon as a
decision is made about the proposed resolution.

Sincerely yours,

Michael P. Glavin
Supervisor
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